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TAKE NOTE 

PLEASE!! 

--SPRING HAS 
SPRUNG!!!!!! 

 
--Let's get a book 
club started.  
Anyone 
interested? 

 
--Union Co. 

Sheriff's Office 
SWAT is 
sponsoring a 
Bass Tournament.  
Details at 310-
4348 or 310-3361. 

If you have news that is of 
public interest, send us an 
email.  If you have 
questions about news we 
publish, send us an email.  
If there are 
announcements for the 
good of the community, 
send us an email.  Of 
course, you can always 
come by and see us. 

NEWSLETTERS 

Town of Felsenthal 

1000 S. 3rd St. 
Huttig, AR 71747 

 
 

PHONE/FAX: 
870-943-2454 

 
 

E-Mail: 
tofelsenthal@ 

bayoucable.com 

We’re on the Web! 
See us at: 

http://www.felsenthal-
ar.com/ 

FELSENTHAL MAPS 
FOR SALE 

at town hall. 
PRICE IS $25.00. 

Grant NEWS

After all that hard work and all that 
community support, we were not funded 
four our Wildlife Observation Trail.  I am 
VERY disappointed.  We will try again.    

Time to go 
fishing. 

Send us pics

Volunteers 
Needed!!! 

Felsenthal is trying to get 
a Neighborhood Watch 
program set up here in 
town.  A representative 
of the sheriff's office 
spoke to the town council 
at our last meeting, and 
he will come back for 
training when we have a 
group of committed 
volunteers.   
 
Our eyes and ears are 
going to be our best 
asset in trying to keep 
petty (and not so petty) 
crime under control.   
 
Several volunteers have 
already come forward, 
but we want a whole 
bunch.  Please give me a 
call or send an email, so 
I can put your name on 
the list of citizens who 
will help watch our 
community. 

Do you have any unusual or 
humorous hunting and fishing 
stories and pictures?  Please 
send them along to us so we can 
share them on our website. 




